
         
      

 
                

               
 

                
               

              
             

 
             

            
   

 
 
 

  

THE FIFE COUNCIL (C53 TOWNHILL TO BOWERSHALL – 
40 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2024 

On 21/10/2024 Fife Council made an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effect 
of which is as stated in the issue of the Dunfermline Press published on 23/05/2024. 

A copy of the Order, which is operational from 04/11/2024 and a drawing showing the affected 
roads, may be inspected, without payment of fee, during normal office hours at Fife Council 
Headquarters, Fife House, North Street, Glenrothes and via public access pc's at your closest 
library. The documents will also be available online at www.fife.gov.uk/notices. 

Any queries regarding this Order should be directed to Traffic Management, Roads & 
Transportation Service, Bankhead Central, Bankhead Park, Glenrothes, Fife KY7 6GH or by e-
mail to traffic.management@fife.gov.uk 
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